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I am writing in very strong support of LD1432 to remove consideration of gender 
identity from the Maine Human Rights Act.
It is unfair, unsafe, and abusive to both men and women, and especially our youth, for
this to happen, and it is detrimental to families, communities, and society - as a whole.

LD1432 ought to pass, as well as all the other gender bills you'll be reviewing.
Thank you for supporting these bills!


